
H5

ürst, Anschlug

ottawa, 9th September, 1915.

I beg to inform you that the Department is in

receipt of a letter from Dr. Woods, with regard to the case

of Stanley Ashquabe, a pupil at the Mount Elgba Institute,

who belong to Georgina Island Reserve, and who was recently

taken ill and removed by the doctor's orders to the Strathroy

Hospital and hperated upon. Tne Department has written to

Dr. Woods approving of his action, in view of the case being

one of amergency. To doubt the hospital will submit an

account to you for transmission to the Department for mainten¬

ance, etc. in this case. It is desired to direct your

attention to the first paragraph of letter to you of the 7th

August in regard to Indian patients at the Strathroy Hospital

which bears on this case.

Your obedient servant,

Pome L

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

X. James, Esq.,

Indian Agent,

Delaware, Ont.
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